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OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT FOR ADMINISTRATION
MORRILL HALL - MINNEAPOLIS, MINNESOTA 55455

February 23, 1971

Mr. Harold Weisberg

Cog d'Or Press

Route 8

Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr., Weisberg:

I have received your letter of February 18th describing jesss un-
fortunate series of events associated with your 1967 visit to the
University.

I have checked the records of the University police department
and there is no file, or record on you or the events you describe. I
cannot suggest, with any confidence, who or what agency was responsi-
ble for what happened but there is no indication of University police
involvement.

I have enclosed a copy of the report I recently completed for
President Moos. I thought you might be interested in seeing what I
was able to discover regarding recent allegations of University-military
intelligence cooperation.

President Moos and I will be testifying before the Senate Sub-
committee on Constitutional Rights on March 4th when we will have an
opportunity to draw the Senate's attention to the scope and character
of domestic political surveillance; at least as far as I was able to
define it here at Minnesota.

I am sorry I cannot be more helpful in reconstructing the 1967
episode.

Sincerely,

gene Eidenberg
sistant Vice President
Administration
EE/11
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